NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT
P.O. Box #655
North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655
Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North
Chelmsford Water District was held on March 4, 2024 at the Washington Street Office.
The meeting was convened at 4:05 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, and Robert
Leavitt, Superintendent Paul Pires, and Daysha Morell.

Commissioner Clark made a motion to accept the minutes of the February 5, 2024
Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Leavitt, the motion passed.

Paul Pires spoke about the PFAS at the former DPW site on Richardson Road.
Paul said that he was informed that ARPA will not pay the Town’s bill of $211.000.00.

Daysha Morell said that the former owner of 40 Dunstable Road paid her last
water bill twice by accident and asked for a refund of $179.80 which Daysha did.

Our next Meeting will be April 1, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.
Annual Meeting will be March 25, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.

Commissioner Leavitt made a motion to adjourn at 4:30 p.m. seconded by
Commissioner Clark; the motion passed.

Respectfully Submjgted,
A At I (farret

Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk



